Pieces of the Past

by Kimiko Hawkes, Manager/Curator
The newly installed exhibit Pieces of the Past is groundbreaking for many reasons. The Squamish Nation, whose objects are on display, are also the ones providing context, interpretation and storytelling. Secondly, the exhibit is bilingual – the labels and origin story are in both English and in the Skwxwù7mesh snichim (Squamish language). Finally, we had generous funding from the Squamish Nation that allowed us to create an exhibit of a caliber never before seen at the SCMA. 
It required great effort to get the Museum ready for the installation. We don’t have a lot of space therefore installing a new exhibit meant we had to change several others. Like peeling an onion, we uncovered layer after layer of things that needed to be changed or adjusted. Volunteers have put in over 100 hours time, and staff has worked weekends and overtime for the past two weeks: painting, building, disassembling, moving, re-assembling. It was truly breathtaking to see the graphics panels finally installed, the artifacts in place, and the soundscape filling the room with voices! 
I am very excited about this exhibit and the idea of building a partnership with the Squamish Nation. I look forward to continued collaboration on different projects, in particular to create a travelling exhibit where these artifacts can be on display at the Squamish-Lilwat Cultural Center in Whistler.
The Museum is a vital part of our community. It is a place to connect with people, ideas and objects that have the potential to inspire. I have learned so much about the deep history of this place I call home and I am very happy to be able to share this with the community. I am personally inspired by the words of one scholar who writes that a museums contribution is in “helping visitors develop their historical sensibilities, strengthening their ability to locate themselves in time, and enhancing their capacity as citizens to be historically informed makers of history”. 
